
Bulletin 
Vehicle Sales Authority of British Columbia                        Issue 4         February 2, 2018 

No Fee Increases for Motor Dealers and Salespeople for 
Fiscal Year Starting April 1, 2018 

 
There are no increases in fees for motor dealers and salespeople for the upcoming fiscal year which starts on April 1, 2018. 

For clarification purposes, a fee schedule for the new licence categories of wholesaler, broker agent and broker agent 
representatives was posted in the What’s New on our website February 1, 2018. 

Vehicle Sales Authority 
 
 
 
 
 

The VSA is an independent, non-profit agency that oversees the retail sales of personal-use motor vehicles in British Columbia. 

Please send your questions and comments to communications@mvsabc.com 
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